

Mrs. Wessman's Class

Volume 21, Issue 4

September 19, 2022

Jogathon is Coming!

Our class is 2/3 of the way towards meeting our Jogathon goal! Good work! Let's try to complete our class goal of \$2,000 this week.

We need lap counters for the big event. If you're available on Sept. 30 and are good at making tally marks, volunteer to be a lap counter and help cheer on the kids as they do their laps.



This Week -

In science we're learning about the largest and most well-known deserts of the world. We'll learn about their different characteristics including location, temperature, landforms, precipitation, and unique wildlife.

Take Home Folders

This year I was planning to just send the folders home on Friday because it seemed difficult to get them back every day. However, the kids overruled that plan. They asked and voted to take their folders home every day. So, watch for the folders each day. Remind your child to empty it and put it right back in the backpack!

Scholastic Book Order

On Friday your child brought home the September Scholastic book order form. This is a great way to get inexpensive, but good quality books for your child. However, you do have to pick carefully because there are some books that might not be appropriate for your child. If you want to order, you can do it online using our class code: GYC37. Please complete your ordering by Wednesday, Sept. 21. I will be placing the order that evening.

Spelling

We're having our spelling tests on Thursday afternoon this year. Your child will bring the test and the next week's list home in the Take Home Folder on Friday. The kids did great on their first test last week!



Calendar

- Sept. 20- Worship buddies. Don't be late or you'll miss it!
- Sept. 22- Benji's VTP
- Sept. 29- Fin's VIP
- Sept. 30—Jogathon
- Oct. 4- Picture Day

Word of the Week MOISTURE

Spelling Words

get, set, men, red, ten, yes, saw, few, live, give, another, built, early, covered, carry, possible, American, hedge, artificial, already

Overdue Library Books

None! Awesome!

Please return library books every Monday.